
From: Wendy Nanney <wendy@nanneyfamily.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/23/2014 12:39:14 PM
Subject: Re: Gov. Nikki Haley To Deliver State Of The State Address

We never got to meet on our DOR issue this week. Can we grab a few minutes next week? 

Wendy

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2014, at 11:33 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

We hope to see you there.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Gov. Nikki Haley To Deliver State Of The State Address

COLUMBIA, S.C. - Governor Nikki Haley will deliver the State of the State address to a joint session of 
the General Assembly, state and local leaders, and invited dignitaries on Wednesday, January 22 at 
7:00 PM.

South Carolina Education Television (ETV) will broadcast the State of the State address live.
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